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CORRESPONDENCE - Leah Wyman

Leah M. Wyman
140 Linden Avenue, Unit 451
Long Beach, CA 90802

July 16, 2013

Sofia Meng-Chhom
Assistant Administrative Analyst

RE: Broadlind Lounge, LLI.C
DBA: The Basement

I am writing to express my support of the Basement Lounge remaining in their current location
on Linden Avenue, across from the Lafayette Condominium Complex, and receiving any permits
or licenses they may wish to apply for.

As a 5-year homeowner and resident at the Lafayette, I have never experienced a single problem
with the Basement Lounge. Ihave never noticed any excessive traffic or noise during the club’s
business hours, and believe the management has done an excellent job of ensuring they are
responsible neighbors.

[ have been a patron of the club many times myself and have always enjoyed my experience.

Leah M. Wyman



